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THE SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

April 20, 1940. 

My dear MessersmithJ 

I am glad indeed to get your letters of recent date, 

We had a hard fight on the trade agreements measure. 

I am much interested in the subject matter of 

your letters, and wish I had time to write you at 

length. 

Am glad you are moving along nicely. I trust 

that you and Mrs. Messersmith are well and pleased with 

your new location. 

My "best regards, 

The Honorable 

George S. Messersmith, 

American Ambassador, 

Havana. 


